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Thursday, Sept. 24th   

      Classroom News 

Reading logs will begin on 
October 1st.  Students will need 
to write what book they are 
reading and write a sentence or 
two in response to their reading.  
This will come daily and they 
will need to fill it out after their 
at home reading as well as their 
in class reading.  Also we will 
be setting a reading goal that 
each child in class will read 3 
chapter books on their level this 
month.  Students will receive 
help choosing good-fit books. 

 

Important Dates 

 
Next Library Trip 

October 7th 

Fall Carnival:  October 2 

Fall Break:  October 

15-23 

 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe 

Please make sure they are getting 20 minutes of reading each night!  Starting 
October 1st also please record your reading in your reader’s notebook.     

 

Our classroom website is up and running check it out at : 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 



	
  

What We’re Learning 
Reading: Read to Self, Read to 
Someone, Writing, and Word Work. 

This week the kids have been learning 
about author’s purpose.  The three 
main purposes are to inform, explain, 
or persuade.  Good luck persuading 
them to clean their rooms! ;)  

Math:  This week we practiced addition 
and measurement.  Our first week in 
math groups was a great success! 

Writing: We are finishing up personal 
narratives and starting persuasive 
writing. Watch out, we are writing a 
persuasive piece to convince our 
parents to get us a new pet! 

 

 

Lunch Menu 
Monday:  Cajun Chicken Pasta 
 

Tuesday: Chicken Fried Steak 
 

Wednesday: Hot Ham and 
Cheese 
 

Thursday: Homemade Burrito 
 

Friday: Pizza 

We reached our Scholastic 
points goal!  The books should 
arrive next week.  Thanks for 
supporting our classroom and 
your child’s love of reading. 

 
 

Snack Next Week: 

Mon: Maxine 

Tues: Adamari 

Wed:  Bring your 
own 

Thurs: Hector  

Fri: Leysliee 

 
 



	
  

	
  

	
  


